
Have 
you a 
concern?

The health service is committed to maintaining the highest 
possible standards of care for patients/clients and employees  
are protected if they report any concerns in this regard. 

Section 103 of the Health Act 2007, which came into operation 
on 1st March 2009, provides for the making of protected 
disclosures by health service employees. If an employee reports  
a workplace concern, in accordance with the procedures outlined 
in the legislation, it will be treated as a “protected disclosure”. 
This means that an employee cannot be subjected to detrimental 
treatment by their employer as a result of reporting their 
concern. Neither are they liable for damages as a consequence  
of making a protected disclosure. 

Details are set out in the Protected Disclosures leaflet which  
is available from your employer. 

Or you can write to:

HSE Authorised Person 
PO Box 11571 
Dublin 2

or call:

Tel: 01 662 6984


